
Activities with Faculty and Students of 
Universities in Sanctioned Countries 
Even when results are intended for publication, did 
you know that conducting research with individuals 
physically located in sanctioned countries may 
be prohibited unless specific conditions are 
met?
  • The institution in the sanctioned country must 
  not appear on any U.S. restricted parties list; 
 • The faculty member or student may not appear 
  on any U.S. restricted parties list; 
 • None of those involved may be known or 
  suspected agents of the foreign country’s 
  government; 
  • ECU’s faculty or staff must not know, nor have 
  reason to know, that the technology, 
  information, data or software involved would be 
  used directly or indirectly with respect to certain 
  nuclear, missile, chemical or biological weapons 
  or nuclear-maritime end-uses; 
 • Information, data, technology or software 
    involved may not be specifically controlled by 
  the International Traffic in Arms Regulations (the 
  “ITAR”), the Export Administration Regulations 
  (the “EAR”), nor subject to any other 
  government agency regulation.
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